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21 June 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit – Little Canada, Isle of Wight – 06-09 October 2017 

 

Thank you to the parents who came to the meeting yesterday, it was lovely to see 

you all.  

 

Attached is the Parent Consent Form for this residential visit which needs to be 

returned by Friday 01 July; the non-returnable deposit of £40 is due by Friday 08 

July.  The total cost for this visit will be £220.   

 

This is such a valuable life experience for the children; we hope they will all be able 

to go.  

 

Once again, if you have any worries or concerns regarding this visit, please come 

into school to speak to me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

John Galvin 

Headteacher 
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